FEB 2023





AMAC ARMY

Quote of the Month:

"When I was a boy, I was told that anybody could become president; I'm beginning to believe it."

- Clarence Darrow **AMAC ACTION NEWS**

- 11 Chapter Meetings
- California All State Chapter Meeting (Feb 8)
- Florida **All State** Chapter Meeting (Feb 15)

AMAC members were involved in several election integrity issues in states throughout the country in February. They sent thousands of messages opposing ranked-choice voting legislation in Arizona, Utah, Illinois, and Idaho. AMAC members in New Mexico responded to their state legislature's attempts to push through bad "voters rights" bills. In Wyoming, AMAC members contacted their state Senate to successfully support a bill to prevent the opposition party and unaffiliated voters from crossing over to vote in Republican primaries.

2/2: AMAC Action's Political Communications Staffer Jeff Szymanski spoke to over 150 members of the Stonecrest Republican Club in Summerfield, FL. He shared the history and funding of social security as well as the AMAC solution for solvency.



Left to Right: Stonecrest Republican Club President Cynthia Driggs, AMAC Action Political Communications Jeff Szymanski, and AMAC Action State Advocacy Manager and Stonecrest Republican Club Secretary Terri Haverly.

2/9-2/11: President of AMAC Action Bob Carlstrom attended a gathering hosted by the Council for National Policy (CNP) in Miami, FL. CNP brings together the country's most influential conservative leaders in business, government, politics, religion, and academia to hear and learn from policy experts on a wide range of issues. In addition, the CNP provides a forum that allows an open exchange between participants, presenting numerous opportunities to cultivate ideas to help solve America's growing problems.



For more information on how you can get involved in your AMAC Action local chapter or to apply to be a delegate, chapter leader, or chapter member please visit our website:

Talk, Text & Data



Left to Right: **Executive Director** for the American Constitutional Rights Union Lt. Col. Allen West and President of **AMAC Action Bob** Carlstrom.

Your AMAC Action Washington, DC team hit Capitol Hill hard in early February meeting with key leadership staff in House Speaker Kevin McCarthy's office, House Majority Whip Tom Emmer's office, and House Republican Conference Chair Elise Stefanik's office. These productive meetings explored avenues to expand working relationships, synchronize messaging, and offer insight on key legislation.

Kentucky representatives advanced a bill in their state legislature that allows parents and guardians to challenge books and instructional material used in schools that they find objectionable. AMAC members in the Bluegrass State flooded their representatives with messages in support of this important legislation.



CONTACT US: INFO@AMACACTION.ORG - (855) 809-6976 OR CONNECT WITH US HERE:







